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Wes-Krugersdorp-West 1730

School Closure 23 October — Circular 8 of 2020 2020/10/21
Dear parent / guardian

Thank you to each and every learner, staff member and SMT for this term. We are very proud of
your hard work and dedication through this challenging time. We are glad to announce that the
school is closing for 1 week.

e The school will close at 11:30 on Friday 23 October and re-open Monday 2 November.

Please arrange your transport accordingly. The school transport has been arranged and all
learners should please be picked up as soon as possible.

We remind the learners that we will continue to follow the staggered time table and that only the
Year 3 and Year 4 learners should be at school this Friday. We will continue with this approach
until the exam.

Reports will be handed out in the 4" Term, please await further communication on this matter.

We wish everyone a wonderful and restful holiday.

Yours in education.
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